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R o s a n n e  a n d  S i g i 

(Chairpersons of the 2010 an-

nual Shuffleboard Tourna-

ment) began the drawing of 

partners at a Special Meeting 

at 5 p.m. Tuesday in the Li-

brary by having the 

“Fruitcake” lead the partici-

pants and guests in singing 

the Shuffleboards opening  

Anthem “Tis the Season”. 

 

Rosanne then made pre sea-

son awards.  The Sheriff Gene 

Jones was presented with 

hand cuffs for all those who 

got out of line during the 

games. 

 

In order to recognize Judge 

Parker and Judge Joe they 

were given an MKV Judges 

hat. 

A computer was given to Jim 

Vasilas as score keeper to 

eliminate any mistakes. 

 

Photo Flora (the Tourna-

ments official photographer) 

was given aids for producing 

the photo album recording the 

goings on. 

 

The editor, Lady Barbara was 

given paper to publish the un-

derground newsletter. 

 

The Judges, Joe and Parker, 

met in chamber and agreed to 

the following for this years   

 

“TIS THE SEASON”. 

2nd Edition 

Underground Shuffleboard Tournament 

Newsletter  

Wednesday, January 27, 2010 

Early Bird Sign Up 

Special 0% off. 

Your own Food, on February 29th.  In-

vite all your friends!)   

 

Big thank you to Mike Sands for the 

Mai Tais. 

 

That’s all Folks. 

The Phantom Reporter 

Keep Smiling 

Be Happy 

 tournament.  1).  All the pre-

viously written rules (as 

amended) shall be enforced 

without exception, unless at 

the Judges opinion it would 

inhibit the play on that occa-

sion. 

 

2).  The unwritten rules have 

been simplified, condensed 

and otherwise made more 

understandable. 

 

3).  The Judges wish good 

luck to all players, especially 

those players who appreciate 

their monetary needs.   

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Judge Parker (Unit #271-272 

and Judge Joe (Unit #145). 

 

Retired Judge Lou (AKA the 

Shoe Thief) was asked to 

draw the names of Partners 

(see attached list). 

 

The Vancouver Olympic 

Committee asked Mary 

Mayres to open the Winter 

Olympics Games by blowing 

the conch.  Fortunately she 

was present to blow for us at 

the ending of the drawing for 

partners meeting.  “Let the 

games begin”. 

 

(The pupus supplied by all 

were fantastic.  We hope to 

get this turnout for the “Free 

Dinner on the  Beach, Bring 


